
 

Contact Letter Date: 01.11.19 Year Group: 3 

Topic: St James’: Our Journey 

This week’s learning: 

• Maths: We have been looking for number patterns as well as learning to 
estimate answers and check addition and subtraction calculations using the 
inverse operation.  
 

• English: We have been using adverbs to make our writing more interesting. 
We have also been writing recounts about our Victorian Day.  
 

• Wider curriculum: We have had a very exciting week as we all returned to 
the Victorian era on Wednesday. We learned what life may have been like 
in a Victorian classroom. In the afternoon we worked with the Year 6 
children to create some Victorian inspired artwork.  

 
Next week’s learning: 

Maths: We will be focusing on multiplication and division starting with the 
2, 5 10 and 3, times tables.  
 
English: We will be learning about Biographies and Autobiographies.  
 
Wider curriculum: We will be learning about family trees in our topic work. 
In Science we will be investigating solar power.   
 

 

 

 


